
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 21st June 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As Covid-19 is no longer causing disruptions to travel, holidays and other events, from September 

2023, school will once again implement the rigorous procedures around term time leave.  This will 

mean that Norwood Primary School will not authorise leave from school for family holidays, 

regardless of circumstance. 

As a Local Authority school, Norwood adopts the policy and procedures from Peterborough City 

Council and further information can be found here -

 https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/attendance 

By law, children have a requirement to attend school, unless they are too ill to attend or you have 

advance permission for leave due to exceptional circumstances.  Any Family holidays, under no 

circumstances are deemed as exceptional and therefore will not be authorised. 

There are 175 non-school days in each academic year for children to participate in events e.g. 

seeing family members, medical reasons in the UK or overseas etc.  Failing to ensure regular 

attendance is denying your child their legal right to an education. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds      

Head Teacher         

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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